Year 6
We have been busy making interactive story maps as part of our
science-fiction unit during literacy. Children have enjoyed using
images to support their literacy and the language they have
generated has been excellent. During science we have undertaken an
investigation about shadows and children are busy writing a scientific
report to record their results.

Towards the end of next week we will be starting another round of
mock SATs. This will allow us to see how children have progressed
since their last round in October and is another opportunity for them
to apply their learning and become more comfortable with the test
format ahead of May's tests.

We are looking forward to next Friday's trip to The British Museum.
Any parents who have not returned permission slips please ensure
these are in by Monday to allow us to confirm numbers with the
museum. Please also remember that payment for this trip must be
made on Parent Pay.



